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10th April 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you and your family well - it already seems a long time since we were last together at school. We are 
trying to make sure we keep in touch with you as much as possible to make sure you are all coping well during lockdown 
and are able to support your child’s learning at home. 
 
Learning At Home 
Your child’s class teacher will be continuing to set tasks on Purple Mash and Mathletics.  Check out the ‘Home Learning’ tab 
on the school’s website as there are lots of activities on there you can try at home.  Thank you so much for all the hard work 
you are putting in to support your child’s learning.  Teachers are enjoying seeing all the work come through on Purple Mash 
and we particularly enjoy seeing the photos of activities you are doing at home. 
 
Contacting You 
A member of our teaching or well-being team will be checking in on you regularly to see how you are getting on and if there 
is anything we can do to help with your child’s learning or in any other way.  
 
Well Being Help and Support 
We are living in difficult, uncertain times. All of us might need a little support from time to time. Here are some useful 
websites with information that might help you, in addition our Wellbeing Team have a wealth of knowledge and information 
of services which you can be directed to, should the need arise, they can be contact on wellbeing@beanfieldprimary.org  

 Young Minds has lots of information about talking to your child about coronavirus, plus support for children to access.   
https://youngminds.org.uk/   (please check it out before sharing with children) 

 The NSPCC lists lots of useful information for parents and for children.  www.nspcc.org.uk     

 For Year 5 and 6 pupils ‘Keep Your Head’ is helpful     https://www.keep-your-head.com/cyp/CP-MHS    
 
Exercise 
I hope you are making the most of the sunshine and are able to play in your garden, or go for a walk with your family. We 
have some links to some great P.E. ideas on our website. 
 
If You Need Us 
If you need us, please feel free to email us at admin@beanfieldprimary.org.  Or if you are worried and have a safeguarding 
concern contact Mrs Fleming sfleming@beanfieldprimary.org or call MASH (Multi Agency Safeguarding Hub) on 0300 126 
1000, Childline is also available for children to call on 0800 1111. 
 
Food Bank 
We are delivering food to families who are struggling at this difficult time; but our stocks are beginning to get low. If you 
would like to donate any food to our bank please drop it off at our school reception. 
 
Once again, thank you for all your support and well wishes as we continue to support key worker children. I am so looking 
forward to when we can all be back together in happier times. 
 
Take care, 
Mrs Eathorne 
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